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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement
Third Sunday of Easter
14 April 2024

1. Baptism for children and babies will be held on 28 April (Sunday)
at 2 pm in this Chapel. Parents who would like to have their
children or babies baptized on that day can register at the Chapel
office after mass.

2. St. Ignatius Chapel is currently conducting a "Consultation on
the Elevator Project for Parishioners." Comments or
suggestions regarding the "consultation” can be expressed in
either Chinese or English by one of the following methods:

1. Completing a simple questionnaire placed at each exit of the
chapel, or

2. Sending an email to “st.ignatiuschapel.hk@gmail.com”, or

3. Submitting letters to the chapel (to be placed in the collection
box outside the chapel office).

The "Consultation on St. Ignatius Chapel Elevator Project™ will be
held from April 7" to April 21%. We welcome all brothers and
sisters of the chapel to participate. The Chapel will follow up on
the plan after collecting the information. May the Lord bless you
all!

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel
website for reference.



